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All Contract/Inheritance/Next of Kin Beneficiary’s

UNITED NATIONS ORGANISATION
DEPARTMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES
WEST - AFRICAN ZONAL COMMAND
5, MOHAMMED BUHARI WAY, GARKI - ABUJA

United Nations

Nations Unies
Naciones Unidas

Attention Contract/Inheritance/Next of Kin Beneficiary’s

Following the outcome of the meeting held recently with the World Bank and the Federal Government of Nigeria on the issue
of foreign contract payment

consensus was reached and attention given to the report reaching us about the activities of some officials of the Central Bank
of Nigeria who are in the

habit of diverting contractors payment and frustrating them by imposing unnecessary charges on them making it difficult for
them to receive their payments.

The entire allegation leveled against CBN consequently compelled us to stop the Central Bank of Nigeria paying contractor’s
payment.

This development has been reported to the new Acting PRESIDENT, DR. GOODLUCK JONATHAN who is not happy with
such actions as they were meant to tarnish the

image of the beloved country. He has therefore given instruction that all foreign contractors should henceforth stop going
through the CBN officials to

pursue their contract claim. Any contractor going through the CBN is doing that at his or her own peril or palaver.

The United Nations Organization body after an in-depth and pains taking study of your financial and psychological
predicament in receiving your fund in the

last few years, hereby this year 2010 resolved that immediate and unconditional payment release be effected to you via the
Federal Ministry Of Finance (FMF).

This decision is based on memorandum of understanding signed with the above mentioned corporation and us in our capacity
as professional have mandated and

empowered the Federal Ministry Of Finance (FMF) to solely handle all foreign contractual payment and other external debt
services exercise as a trusted

corporation.

Finally, contract beneficiaries are advised to RE-CONFIRM their Contract Details, BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS, PHONE
AND FAX NUMBER. Even Next-of-kin beneficiaries
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and payment originating from security companies should follow in the same vein by re-confirming their Inheritance Details,
BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS, PHONE AND

FAX, as the Federal Government will not be held liable in this regard. Further details concerning payment will be given to
you once you contact the under

signed office of ACCOUNT DEPT. FEDERAL MINISTRY OF FINANCE CHAIRMAN ALHAJI MOHAMMED BELLO
on his direct Telephone Number: Tel 234-819-1451807 Email

fmfnigfgnoffice@gmail.com for the payment of US$10.5MILLION. Your swift response is required to enable their office
conclude your payment as soon as

possible.

Also quote payment release code: UNO/NNPC/FGN/2GG/VOL.2010 issued to you by the United Nations Organization to
avoid let down on your request. We urge you to

co-operate with them in order to ensure a quick and final settlement of your long time overdue contract proceeds.

Thanks.
Mr. Patrick Jones
PAYMENT COORDINATOR (UNO ZONAL OFFICE


